
The Bustins and Bay Foundation 
The Bustins and Bay Foundation, Inc. (BBF) is a nonprofit organization dedicated to Bustins Island and 
Casco Bay. Its purpose is to satisfy the long-standing need to have a vehicle to receive gifts for the 
betterment of the Island and bay community. These gifts will be used by the Foundation to make grants to 
for things such as capital projects or to help fund other projects which the board of the Foundation deems 
in the best interests of Bustins and the bay. 
 
The BBF organization is independent from and unrelated to the Bustins Island Village Corporation. The  
organization's funds are separate and apart from any public funds and therefore cannot be accessed by 
others. As a charitable corporation it is able to solicit and receive gifts, including memorials and 
testamentary gifts. The BBF is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization so consult your tax advisor about the  
deductibility of contributions for income tax or estate tax purposes. 
 
Gifts can be made to: 

the Bustins and Bay Foundation, Inc.  
c/o Baker Braverman & Barbadoro, P.C.  
300 Crown Colony Drive #500 
Quincy, MA 02169  
 

The e-mail address is: 
warrenb@bustinsandbayfoundation.org. 


